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Comments: Dear USFS:

I am writing to express my concern over the USFS's recently released draft policies that would make fixed
anchors prohibited in America's Wilderness areas.

My main concern revolves around safety. Fixed anchors are essential for climbers' safety. Lives will be put at
risk if these policies are implemented.

Thanks for your consideration. | encourage the NPS to allow fixed anchors in Wilderness areas.

Aaron Reichhardt



